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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 3:51 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 9, 2017 8:40 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Wayne Wall 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Whats happening here in ontario wrt to the high energy costs is criminal. 
Hydro keeps raising its rates, and the board keeps passing them with no consideration for the impact 
upon how it affects the citizens of ontario, or the businesses of ontario.  Hydro one is broken, the 
OEB is broken. How many more lives do they need to wreck. People cannot afford to heat their 
homes, or even just stay connected to the energy grid.  With these increases it is going to make life 
even more difficult for me, and my family.  I have done everything i can to reduce my electricity 
usage. Whats next? Disconnect from hydro?  Im running out of options here. 
 




